
 
 

 
 

January 7, 2022 
VIA ETARIFF 

Hon. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re:  Notice of Consummation of the Internal Reorganization of PPL Electric Utilities 
Corporation, et al., Docket No. EC18-17-000 

Dear Secretary Bose: 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Order on February 5, 2018 authorizing the Applicants’ 
request to complete an internal reorganization,1 the Applicants notify the Commission that the 
transaction consummated on January 1, 2022. 

 Sincerely, 
 
/s/ William M. Keyser  
William M. Keyser 
Steptoe & Johnson LLP 
1330 Connecticut Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20036 
Phone: (202) 429-8186 
wkeyser@steptoe.com 
 
Counsel for the Applicants 
 

 

 

 

                                                 
1 PPL Elec. Utils. Corp., et al. 162 FERC ¶ 62,080 (2018) (“February Order”). 
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